
  

 
9/30/2018 English Announcement 

1.*We welcome everyone at this Church Gathering, especially those that are new. We pray that 

you will experience the hope, faith & love of Jesus Christ. Communication Cards can be 

dropped in the offering bag or in the back corner of the MPR on the way out in the silver box. 

2.*Let’s Pray together @ 7:30 pm on Wednesdays.  

3.RCCC will have all congregations joint Christmas Cantata on December 8th (Saturday) and 

9th (Sunday). Choir practice time is Sunday 1:00-2:15 pm at the choir room, starting on 

September 30. Welcome brothers and sisters from all congregations to join. If you have any 

questions, please contact brother Joseph Huang (ithuang@email.com). If you would like to join 

the orchestra or the English worship team for Christmas Cantata, please contact Christine 

Oentung (pwob_ch@yahoo.com). The orchestra practice time is from 1:00-2:30 pm on 

Sundays at MPR. 

4. Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Gift Items Collection (September 1-November 11) 

Prayerfully consider what you can give to help our youth and children reach our goal of 400 

gift-filled shoeboxes this year.  A collection container and a list of needed items in English and 

Chinese are located in the church lobby.  We will be collecting the items for the shoeboxes 

from September 1-November 11.  

 

Youth Announcement 
1.Bring Your Bible to School Day:  Bring It. Share It. Live It. 

    Join thousands of Christian students around the country on Thursday, October 4.  It's a way to 

share God's love and celebrate religious freedom.  For more info, go to bringyourbible.org 

2. October Friday Youth Group Schedule 

    5-Checkpoint 2:  "Spiritual Disciplines - Seeing with God's Eyes" 

   12-Checkpoint 3:  "Moral Boundaries - Paving the Way for Intimacy" 

   19-Guest Speaker - James Ho  

   26-Youth Games and Fellowship Night 

3. Save the Date - Saturday, November 10 

    The Youth Ministry is planning a Youth Family Trip to the Billy Graham  Library in 
Charlotte.  More details to come. 

Children Announcement 

1. The RCCC Teachers' Appreciation Day, hosted by the Children's Department today is 
changed  to November 4. If you are willing to help, please contact sister Eva Zheng. 

2. 2018-19 Sunday School year has started. The children ministry will hold the open house on 
Oct. 7th. Please look for the time and the location from the upcoming email.  

3. Fall Fun Festival is a wonderful and fun-filled evening for you and your family. The evening 
includes great food, carnival games, inflatables, and live music.We pray that your family and 
friends will be able to join us on Oct. 31, 2017 (Wednesday) between 5:30 pm - 8:00 pm. 

  

 
  

Upcoming Sermons 
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